
Student Letter to Principal

Michael Thompson

789 Elm Street

Hometown, HT 56789

michael.thompson@email.com

July 23, 2024

Dr. Sarah Johnson

ABC High School

456 School Avenue

Hometown, HT 56789

Dear Dr. Johnson,

Subject: Request for Approval to Organize a Science Fair

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to seek your approval and support to

organize a Science Fair at ABC High School. As a student passionate about science

and innovation, I believe that hosting a Science Fair will provide an excellent opportunity

for students to showcase their talents, engage in scientific exploration, and foster a

deeper interest in various scientific disciplines.

The proposed date for the Science Fair is November 15, 2024, and the event will be

held in the school gymnasium. The objectives of the Science Fair are as follows:

1. Encourage Scientific Inquiry: Provide a platform for students to conduct

experiments and present their findings.

2. Promote Teamwork: Allow students to work in teams, promoting collaboration

and communication skills.
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3. Enhance Presentation Skills: Give students the opportunity to present their

projects to a diverse audience, including peers, teachers, and parents.

4. Inspire Innovation: Encourage students to think creatively and come up with

innovative solutions to real-world problems.

To ensure the success of the event, we plan to involve the following:

1. Judging Panel: A panel of teachers and local scientists to evaluate the projects

and provide feedback.

2. Workshops: Pre-event workshops to help students with project ideas and

presentation skills.

3. Prizes: Awards and certificates for outstanding projects in various categories.

We would like to request the following support from the school administration:

1. Permission: Approval to use the gymnasium and other necessary school

facilities for the event.

2. Funding: Financial support for materials, prizes, and refreshments.

3. Promotion: Assistance in promoting the event within the school and the local

community.

We believe that the Science Fair will be a valuable addition to our school’s

extracurricular activities and will inspire students to pursue their interests in science and

technology. I am confident that with your support, we can make this event a great

success.

Thank you for considering this proposal. I am available to discuss this further and

provide any additional information you may need. Please feel free to contact me at

(123) 456-7890 or michael.thompson@email.com.

Sincerely,
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Michael Thompson

[Your Signature, if submitting a hard copy]
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